NAVY DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF PROCUREMENT AND MATERIAL

INDUSTRY COOPERATION DIvVISION FIELD OFFICE
FIFTH FLOOR, MERCANTILE BANK BUILDING
DaLras 2, TEX4S

9 July 1945

Mre, Amon Carter,
% Fteo Worth Star Telegram,
Ft., Worth, Texas

Dear Mr, Carter,

I wish to acknowledge and express my
appreciation for the exposures to the famous
"Amon Carter Hospitality" on the cccssion of my
visit to Ft. Worth last Saturday evening.

Sincerely,

<:’" Cormender, USNR



